Helping Ohioans with
Healthcare Benefit

Choices

The Ohio Department of Insurance issued the following bulletins yesterday:

Bulletin 2021-02 (Rescission of Bulletins 2020-03 and 2020-12)

Bulletin 2021-03 (Premium Payment Flexibility)

Click links above to read the bulletins

John T. McGough
McGough & Associates, Inc.
(T) 614-221-5771
(F) 614-654-5393

OAHU Association Office: 3053 Nationwide Parkway Brunswick, OH 44212
Phone 330-273-5756 - Fax (216) 803-9900 - Sheri@ohioahu.org

Government Affairs Office
John McGough - 50 W. Broad Street, Suite 1111 - Columbus OH 43215

Phone: 614-221-5771 - Fax: 614- 221-2865 - jmcgough@mcgough-inc.com






